
Principal’s Message 

  The Herbert School Community Council is actively seeking mem-
bers to join the council.  There are a few events that we want to invite 
you to:  

 
1.  We welcome everyone to the family games night on April 16 at 
 6:30-8:00 pm In the activity room.  Family board games will be 
 played and sent home as  door prizes. Snacks provided! 
 
2 Our Annual General Meeting will take place April 29th. Included 

 n the AGM event will be a supper for those in attendance foll
 owed by  a regularly scheduled meeting.  If you are interested in 
 attending the AGM please RSVP by April  17th  to  

 cstriker67@chinooksd.ca.  
 
3. Muffins for Moms and Doughnuts for Dads!  To help celebrate 

mothers, fathers and literacy we are inviting Moms into the 
school on May 12 for muffins and Dads into the school for 
doughnuts on June 16th.  More information will be shared later 
in April.   

4. The SCC are helping in the fund-raising efforts to replace our 
Laurel extra-curricular uniforms.  We have teamed up with H5 
Dough to Go to sell pizza dough and whole frozen piz-
zas.  Please see the information in the newsletter.  Order forms 
will go home with students on Monday, April 7th and be due back 
on May 2nd.    

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Chad Striker 

Principal 

Principal : Mr. Chad Sstriker 

Vice– Principal : Mrs. Natasha Olynick 
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Our Annual Growing Smiles Fundraiser 

is here!

https://herbertschool.growingsmilesfundraising.com

Deadline to place paper orders is 

and online orders is 

The plants will be delivered on 

https://herbertschool.growingsmilesfundraising.com/
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K—Gr 6 may pre-order  snow cones! 

An order form will be sent home this week and are due April 17. 

K—Gr 6 will have their orders delivered to the classroom after the run! 
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Herbert School was 

Rockin’ the Socks 

on 

March 21  

for Down Syndrome Awareness Day! 



S  N   

                                               



S  N   

                                               

Hot Lunch Fundraiser 

on  

Thursday, April 10 

 

Hot Dog—$3.00 

The SCC is holding a fundraiser through 

to purchase new uniforms for the sports teams.  

(This year will be for the Sr. Basketball teams) 

Order forms  and more information will be sent home with  

students on Monday, April 7 and are due Friday, May 2. 
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We have a few extra copies of the  

available for purchase! 

Cost—$35.00 per book. 

Please see Mrs. Francis at the office! 

 

 

SCC Hot Lunch 

Personal Size Pizza from Pizza Hut Dates 

Friday, May 2nd (orders are due April 10) 

Friday, May 30th 

Friday, June 13th 
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Report Cards 

 

 Thursday, April 17—Report Cards for Grades 10—12 only are pub-

lished to the MSS Family Portal 

 

 Monday, June 23—Thursday, June 26—Exam Period for high 

school students 

 

 Thursday, June 26—Last day of classes/exams for Gr 1—12. 

Printed report cards for Gr 1—Gr 8 will be given to students to 

take home to parents. 

 

 Friday June 27—Report Cards for Kindergarten to Grade 12 are 

published to the MSS Family Portal 
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 May 21st —Bantam (Gr 6, 7, 8) Track Meet (new this 

year) 

 May 22nd—Gr 4—6 Elimination Track Meet  here for 

Highway Track Meet in Swift Current. Parents are wel-

come to come watch! 

 May 28th —SWAC Gr  9—12 District Track Meet in 

Swift Current 

 May 28th - Division II Track Meet in Swift Current  

 June 6th and 7th—SHSAA Provincial Track Meet 

(Gr 9—12) 

Practices for gr 6—12 will start next week after school: 

Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday  

3:30—4:30 p.m. 
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Our Sr Girls’ Basketball Team played in 1A Girls’ Regional Playoffs  

in Preeceville on  March 14/15 2025 

The team lost its first game to Central Butte and beat  

Choiceland in a consolation game. 

Congratulations on a great season girls and coaches! 

Our Sr Boys  Basketball Team travelled to Kinistino for 1A Boys’ Regional Playoffs  

on March 14/15 2025 

The team lost its first game to Kinistino and to  

Kerrobert  in a consolation game. 

Great season boys and coaches! 
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We ask parents/guardians to not send 
any peanuts or  peanut ingredient products  

to school; however we do allow other nuts  
at the present time.   

This could change based on the needs of stu-
dents or staff, so we appreciate your cooperation 

in keeping Herbert School safe and healthy.  

Please inform the school if your child will be absent or 
late by phoning the school (306) 784-2454 or emailing 

afrancis@chinooksd.ca.    

You can also phone and leave a message after school 
hours on our Message Manager!   

Just leave your name, your child’s name, and the date 
and reason your child will be late or absent! 

 If you do not contact the school the student is marked as 
having an Unexcused Absence. 

 

mailto:afrancis@chinooksd.ca


        Twitter: Herbertlaurels                               Instagram:herbertlaurels                        Facebook: Herbert School Laurels 
 

Upcoming Events 

http://herbert.chinooksd.ca 

https://bit.ly/herbertschool

